
From: Younghein, Meredith L.
Sent: 5/9/2014 11:00:44 AM
To: Younghein, Meredith L. (Meredith.Younghein@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: R. 14-02-001: Joint Reliability Plan: Workshop Materials & Agenda for 5/13 

To All Parties in R. 14-02-001:

Attached are the presentation files from the first Joint Reliability Plan "Track One" workshop, 
held at the CPIJC on 5/2.

The second Joint Reliability Plan "Track One" workshop will be held on 5/13 in the Monterey 
Room at the Milton Marks Conference Center, 455 Golden Gate Ave., San Francisco. The 
purpose of this workshop is to assist Energy Division Staff with development of their 
Report/Proposal regarding Multi-Year Forward RA.

This will be primarily a discussion-based workshop. Participants are expected to come to the 
workshop ready to share their thoughts and opinions on implementation of possible Multi-Year 
RA requirements.

A draft agenda is attached. It contains web and tele-conference information as well.

Thank you, and we look forward to your participation,

Meredith Leigh Younghein

Senior Regulatory Analyst

Energy Division, California Public Utilities Commission

(415) 703-5953

mly@cpuc.ca.gov
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